
Dr. Patrick Harris is a proud member of MNA and serves as the Co-Chair of
the Membership Committee and a member of the Legislative Committee.
Dr. Harris has worked in the nursing field for the past 26 years in many

different roles. He currently works as a Family Nurse Practitioner at Care
for Your Health, a primary care practice in Montgomery County.

 
Dr. Harris believes in the simple principle that our patients’ health is

managed not in giant steps, but rather by small meaningful steps taken
one step at a time.

 

MNA recognizes Patrick Harris
in honor of Nurses Month

PATRICK M. HARRIS, DNP, MSN, CRNP, CMSRN


